
 

Local Council 7034- Valley, NE 

KofC7034.org (council website) 

 

Please read! 
1. The annual Knights Appreciation Christmas Dinner (for Knights and their spouses) will 

be on Sunday (12/14) with a Happy Hour starting at 5:30 pm and followed by the Dinner 

at 6:30. As in the past, you are asked to donate $10 per person or the equivalent 

amount in nonperishable goods, which will be in turn donated to COPE. The Dinner will 

be at St. Johns in the Social Hall. You must RSVP to GK Kindig via a phone call to 402-

493-1003 or an email to kindiger4@msn.com by Sunday (11/30). Make sure you identify 

how many people will be coming. 

2. We will no longer be wholesale emailing/mailing the Knightly News and Minutes. They 

can be found on our council website KofC7034.org. If, for some reason you cannot go to 

the website and need to have them emailed/mailed to you, please contact GK Larry 

Kindig at 402-493-1003 and request them. 

3. Visit our website (KofC7034.org) often! It has lots of information about our council. 

News and Events, Calendar, Minutes of Meetings, GK Messages, Pictures of Events, 

Birthday List, Prayer List, Links to other sites including State and Supreme Sites, Officer 

and Member List and a means to volunteer for projects. 

Vivat Jesus! 

Larry Kindig 

Grand Knight Council 7034 

402-493-1003 or 402-350-9577 

Kindiger4@msn.com 
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